
 
 
 
 
26th October 2007  
 
 
 
Dear XXXX 

  
 
Review of NICE Technology Appraisal Guidance No 81; on the frequency 

of application of topical corticosteroids for eczema 
 

Proposal to move guidance to the static list 
 
 
 
 
We are not aware that there is currently any new research available that 
would have a material effect on the current guidance, and accordingly we 
agree that it should be moved it to the static list. 
 
 
 
 
. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

                                  


